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ISEA Foundation is a non-governmental organization in special consultative status 
with the United Nations Economic and Social Council since 2017.
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TO :                                                               DATE : Nov 11, 2020

Ambassadors, Governors, and Mayors 

Subject : Announcement of Survival Human Rights and Understanding of MobiDollar Release

Greetings, 

In 2019, ISEA Foundation agreed on the usage of the Blockchain currency, MobiDollar and 'the 

Seven Key Elements of Survival Human Rights‘ (https://gbfccom.com/survival-human-right/) in 

U.N. Geneva Conference, where some Governors, representatives of IGOs, and NGOs from each 

country participated.

Also, in 2020, the documents titled ‘Survival Human Rights Protection and COVID-19 care fund 

by Blockclain Cryptocurrency of MobiDollar’ was approved as a statement of the U.N. General 

Assembly

ISEA Foundation will hold an online roundtable on December 10, 2020 to extend and better 

understand Survival Human Rights and MobiDollar, Survival Money. 

The theme of the roundtable is the Seven Key Elements of Survival Human Rights (Right to 

Food, Right to Sleep, Right to Emergency Medical Service, Right to Movement, Right to 

Communication, Right to Education and Right to Information) which are in accordance with U.N. 

2030 Agenda. We are also planing to lead on a change from political perspectives of existing 

human rights to environmental perspectives.

In order to lessen global citizens’ pain caused by COVID-19, ISEA Foundation will provide 

COVID-19 care fund: MobiDollar, MobiCoins, to allow the participants to partially purchase 

COVID-19 quarantine products on Mobizmall with COVID-19 care fund. We hope that this 

roundtable will be a great chance for leaders from the world to understand the purpose of the 

event. 
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Due the current crisis, the importance of Survival Human Rights is to be further highlighted. 

This roundtable is expected to be an opportunity to work with the foundation on paving 

various ways to ensure Survival Human Rights under any circumstances. We look forward to 

your interest and participation. 

If you would like to submit any relevant information or comments, please don’t hesitate to send 

them to us via email below and we will do our best to reflect them.   

Thank you for your kind support, 
Sincerely, 

___________________________        
  HRH. Henry Sejong Keonho KIM

Chairman of ISEA Foundation

Contact: unngo@isea.center     now@covid-19out.com

Mis. Jiyeon YOON   Mr. James Juhyung YOON. 


